
Statement:  OHR/EUSR  comment
on Silajdzic-Dodik Protocol
“OHR and EUSR have received the Dodik/Silajdzic Protocol which is now
under review by the relevant EU institutions.

We urge everyone to refrain from interpreting the document as only the
European Commission can give an opinion on whether this agreement is in
line with the three principles  for police reform“.
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